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NOTICE TO USERS N. 04/2024 
* * * 

TEMPORARY PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
 
Modified Parking Access During Works 
Start :  03/06/2024 
Finish : 06/06/2024 
 
All facility users of MARINA FORT LOUIS are kindly informed of the following update: 
 
Essential repair works will be carried out on a section of the marina's underground wastewater lines starting on 
MONDAY, JUNE 3, 2024, at 8:00 AM for an estimated duration of 4 days. The works involve digging various trenches 
on the marinas parking lot, sections under construction will be marked by safety signage. 
 
The parking lot will remain accessible, some spaces will be restricted to allow traffic circulation during the works. 
Access to the marina’s restrooms will be maintained throughout the project. 
 
Maintenance company contact person :  

- Mr. Erick ALHAMBRA, Manager, CLEAN FOSSES - Mobile: 06 90 39 88 12 
 

AFFECTED AREA(S) DATE TIME 
Parking lot 

Marina Fort Louis 
03-06/06/2024 

 
08:00 am to 3:00 pm 

 
NB : Duration of works is estimated. 
 
 
MEASURES & GUIDELINES 
 
CAUTION: Users are requested to exercise caution when driving in the parking lot and to pay attention to the safety 
signage. These works will generate dust and occasional noise during working times. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding. 
 
These works are essential to ensure the quality and proper functioning of our sanitary facilities. 
 
 

Port Management 
 
 
 

Dissemination: mailing to vessels in Port, marina office notice board, website 


